

17 July 2014

Mr John Holman President Warringah Urban Fringe Association Inc. (WUFA) PO Box 125 BELROSE NSW 2085

Dear Mr Holman

Thankyou for your further email dated 14 July 2014, in relation to the Oxford Falls Valley and Belrose North Strategic Review. Appendix 6, of the draft Strategic Review report was exhibited in 2013 and an attachment to the WDAP report in 2014, references all data sources utilised by the Project Control Group in determining the proposed zonings for the deferred lands.

Our Ref: # 2014/218575

In regards to the 1997 Smith & Smith Report, you will need to apply under GIPA to obtain a copy.

Details on GIPA can be obtained at http://www.warringah.nsw.gov.au/your-council/information-access-gipa

Should you require further clarification on the Strategic Review, please contact Michael Haynes, Sustainable Urban Planning Manager on 9942 2746 or Chris Wilson, Information Management Manager 9942 2352 regarding the GIPA.

Yours faithfully

Peter Robinson Group Manager, Strategic Planning